
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 

 

Birth to Three Implementation Delay Announcement 
 

Attention: Birth to Three Billing Providers. 
  
Based on consultation with the Office of Policy Management (OPM) and the Office 
of Early Childhood (OEC), the Department of Social Services (DSS) has further 
delayed the Birth to Three Implementation.  Changes to the Birth to Three 
program will now be implemented on November 1, 2017.    
 
Our teams and billing contractors will continue working to answer any questions 
so that you are prepared to use the new system. 
 
Provider bulletin PB 2017-55 has been revised to reflect the new November 1, 
2017 implementation date.  The revised bulletin is available on the 
www.ctdssmap.com Web site under “Publications”.   
 
In addition, providers who did not attend one of the two “Birth to Three Billing 
and Web Claim Submission” provider workshops, held on August 24, 2017 and 
August 29, 2017, can obtain a copy of the presentation from the 
www.ctdssmapcom Web site.  From the “Home” page, click “Provider”, 
“Provider Services” and the ‘here’ link under “Provider Training”.  From the 
Training Page under the “Materials” heading, click the “Birth to Three Workshops” 
link to access the presentation.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing commitment to the families and children you support 
as part of the Birth to Three System. 
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